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 Congratulations to the Class of 2017!  117 graduates walked the Marr Auditorium stage to receive 

their U-Prep diploma in one of the most historic and beautiful buildings in Shasta County.  This 

year’s ceremony was another wonderful celebration of an outstanding class, 85% of whom met 

the University of California and California State University A-G admission requirements.  It is also 

worth noting that 74% of this year’s graduating class were accepted to 4-year universities (private 

and public), and 97% are entering community or four-year colleges this fall.  This class also re-

ceived over $1,000,000 in scholarship money thanks to the many generous organizations listed on 

page 2 of this month’s newsletter.  The graduation ceremony hosted one alumni speaker, Bond 

Isheim – Class of 2013, and three graduate speakers:  Joven Longee, Parker Swanson, and Skyler 

Leak.  The messages each of our four speakers shared were exceptional and reflective of the posi-

tive impact the entire U-Prep school-community has had on their life trajectory, 6th through 12th 

grade.  Each speaker conveyed a heart-felt relational message whose common denominator exist-

ed in the values of persistence and hard work, and the close-knit relationships that fueled motiva-

tion, self-efficacy, and the courage needed to take on new challenges.  Following the ceremony, 

graduates were provided with a parent-organized Sober Grad event.  A special thank you goes out 

to the parents who planned and orchestrated a safe venue for post-graduation festivities.  Best 

wishes to our graduates on all future endeavors!  

A round of applause to our Latin students who did exceedingly well on their National Latin Exams.  

136,891 students from all 50 states and 16 foreign countries were administered an exam.  The 

exam was administered in 3,195 schools, including 23 colleges and 18 elementary schools.  On 

the 2017 exams, 52,554 (38.4%) test takers earned awards.  At U-Prep, 55% of the advanced Latin 

students (Latin II, III, & IV/V) earned an award, and 46% of the students enrolled in Intro to Latin 

(Latin I course – 8th grade) earned an award!  Please see page 3 for award details.  Congratula-

tions to our award recipients!   

Moving forward, families can expect a summer letter to arrive at the end of July, a letter that 

outlines the opening of the school year.  The letter will include information on before-school ac-

tivities, including Arena Day and fall sport tryout information.  In the meantime, our office will 

remain open throughout the summer, Monday through Thursday, 7:30am – 11:30am.  Please 

don’t hesitate to contact our office with any questions you may have.   

Best wishes for an enjoyable and relaxing summer! 

Shelle Peterson 

Superintendent/Principal 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

June 5-August 4 Summer Office Hours (7:30-11:30AM) 
  Monday - Thursday 
June 12-15  Youth Cheer Clinic 

June 23-July 1 Educational Tour of Europe 

June 23-June 25 Girls Basketball Team to Portland, OR 

June 26-July 14 Service Learning Trip to China 

June 30-July 1 Girls Basketball Team to Brookings, OR 

July 27-29  Volleyball 10N1 Camp (High School) 

August 1  Arena Day Packets Available 

August 8  6th Grade WEB Day 

August 8  6th Grade Arena Day 

August 9-10  Junior High Math Boot Camp 

August 9  Arena Day (7-12 grades) 

August 11  9th Grade Link Crew Day 

August 11  Freshman English Boot Camp 

August 16  First Day of School 

August 17  Ice Cream Social on the Quad 

August 17-18 Fall Musical Try-Outs 

August 18  Welcome Back Dance 

August 21  Early Release Day/1:10pm 

August 24  Academic Awards-ASAP Classrooms 
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Who We Are - Our Vision 
 

University Preparatory School is a small, grades 6-12, college preparatory school  

committed to university level preparation in fine arts, literature, languages, history,  

mathematics, science, and philosophy. Working together, University Preparatory School staff,  

parents, and community will offer students learning experiences needed to achieve their leadership and academic 

potential, to become creative thinkers, compassionate human beings, and ethical  

participants in a multi-cultural, democratic society.  Students will be immersed in rigorous academics and meaningful 

extra-curricular activities and supported by a close-knit community of teacher/advisors, which will enable them to 

choose any course of post-secondary education. 
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On behalf of our students, University Preparatory School wishes to express 

sincere gratitude to all of our generous scholarship donors. 

Redding Rotary 

Anderson Rotary 

Shasta County 4-H Council 

Northern Athletic League 

Retired Coaches Association 

Redding Exchange Club 

Tri-Counties Bank 

Top of the State Junior Golf 

McConnell Foundation 

Shasta Secondary Employees Scholarship 

Kelly Moravec Academic Encouragement 

Redding Rancheria 

Powering Redding’s Future – Redding Electric Utility 

U-Prep Athletic Boosters 

U-Prep Faculty Fund 

U-Prep Music Boosters 

Army ROTC 

US Air Force Academy 

First United Methodist  Church 

(Additional scholarships were awarded through college and universities) 
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STUDENTS OF THE QUARTER 

4TH QUARTER AWARDS 

On May 10th, the  High School Student of the Quarter award recipients and their families joined us in the Board room to 

celebrate their accomplishments. Superintendent /Principal Shelle Peterson recognized each recipient by sharing their 

unique attributes. Students received an honorary certificate, and a special t-shirt. Refreshments were enjoyed after the 

ceremony. Congratulations to all of our  Fourth Quarter Student of the Quarter Award recipients and their families! 

Front Row, left to right: Gursimar T., Gigi E., Tyler G., Maydha D., Harlee H., Jason K. 

Back Row, left to right: Fallon G., Nathan H., Kelly L., Brenna B., Sean M., Madeline O., 

Nadeem M., Katie W., Luke B., Kutter W., Kaleb O., Wyatt E. 

Front Row, left to right: Nancy L., Olivia V., Sehr G., Sartaj G., Colin S., Samuel G. 

Back Row, left to right: Hannah C., Cayden K., Ben K., Brooklyn S., Olivia C., Kendall B., 

Xanthea R., Leland F., Dayne P., Heleen M., Ria M., Titus G., Justin M., Isabella W. 

Junior High Student of the Quarter Awards were celebrated on Friday, May 12th. 
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Rochelle Angley, Monica Cabral, Michele O’Leary 

On Friday May 26th we celebrated our 8th graders and seniors with wonderful graduation ceremonies. Matt 

Williams, our Junior High Counselor, did a great job organizing the 8th grade graduation. The well-rehearsed 8th 

grade graduates listened to excellent student speeches by Connor D. and Angeni W. All present were treated to a 

lovely rendition of the song Defying Gravity performed by Sarah R. Counselor Joe Maikranz gave us reflections on 

this year’s 8th grade class. After the presentation of diplomas by Superintendent/Principal Shelle Peterson and 

Board Trustee Susan Saephanh the 8th grade graduates were off to celebrate with a bowling party.  

Kristen Haworth, our High School Counselor, did a masterful job of organizing the graduation ceremony for the class 

of 2017. Poignant and memorable speeches were given by graduating seniors Joven L., Parker S. and Skyler L.  Bond 

Isheim, 2013 alum, gave an inspiring speech about what the seniors could look forward to in the future. The 

performance by the Concert Choir Seniors of the song “Rather Be” was beautiful and moving. Board Trustee, Mike 

Littau, assisted Mrs. Peterson in the presentation of the diplomas. Seniors were then off to an evening of games, 

prizes and amazing food at the Sober Grad party on campus. Thank you to our Sober Grad committee for all their 

hard work and for giving our seniors a safe and spectacular party to celebrate such a special moment in their lives. 

Thank you to all who contributed to these memories that will last a lifetime for our U-Prep students.  
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American Musical & Dramatic Academy Eastern Nazarene College Texas A&M University 

Arizona State University Eastern Oregon University  UC Berkeley  

Azusa Pacific University Folsom Lake College UC Davis  

Baylor University Full Sail University  UC Irvine  

Biola University George Fox University UCLA  

Boise State University Georgetown University UC Merced  

California State University Maritime Academy Greenville College  UC Riverside  

California State Polytechnic University-Pomona Hawaii Pacific University UC San Diego  

California State Polytechnic University-San Luis Obispo Holy Names University  UC Santa Barbara  

California Institute of Technology  Lassen College UC Santa Cruz  

Case Western Reserve University Lewis & Clark College  University of Arizona  

Chaminade University of Honolulu Linfield College University of Colorado-Boulder 

Claremont McKenna College Long Island University Post University of Colorado-Colorado Springs 

College of the Redwoods Loyola Marymont University  University of Denver 

College of the Siskyous Macalester College University of Hawaii 

Concordia University Middlebury College  University of Hawaii at Manoa 

Corban University Montana State University University of Nevada-Reno  

CSU Channel Islands Northern Arizona University  University of Oregon  

CSU Chico Occidental College  University of Portland  

CSU East Bay Oregon Institute of Technology  University of San Diego  

CSU Fullerton Oregon State University  University of San Francisco  

CSU Humboldt Point Loma Nazarene University University of Southern California  

CSU Long Beach Reed College University of the Pacific  

CSU Los Angeles Saint Mary's College of California  United States Air Force Academy  

CSU Sacramento Santa Clara University Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University  

CSU San Diego Seattle Pacific University  Washington State University 

CSU San Francisco Seattle University  Western New Mexico University  

CSU San Jose Shasta College  Western Oregon University  

CSU San Marcos Simpson University Westmont College  

CSU Sonoma University of Sioux Falls  Whitman College  

Dixie State University Southern Oregon University  Whittier College  

Dominican University of California Temple University Whitworth University  

  Willamette University 
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College & Career Corner + Counseling News 
By Ms. Haworth, Mr. Williams, & Mr. Maikranz 

Celebrating Unity Day! 

Kaiya B., Jessica O., Peyton P. & Malena W. 

W.E.B. 

“Where Everyone Belongs” 

Incoming 6th graders will have an opportunity 

to participate in a student only WEB (Where 

Everyone Belongs) orientation on August 

8th .  We are so excited that your 6th grade 

student will be joining us next year! This is 

going to be an exciting opportunity for your 

student to meet and bond with their 

classmates as well as get to know our 

campus before school starts. A pizza dinner 

will be served, and more information will be 

available as we get closer to August 8th. 

Link Crew 

All incoming 9th grade students are encouraged to participate 

in Link Crew activities.  Link Crew is a high school transition 

program that welcomes freshmen and helps them to feel 

comfortable throughout their first year of the high school 

experience. Link Crew orientation will be on Friday, August 

11th.  More information about WEB and Link Crew will be 

included in the Superintendent/ Principal’s summer letter.  

 

 

 

Summer break is a perfect opportunity for your students to gain experience through paid or volunteer jobs, internships and 

other summer activities — pursuits that can also demonstrate a student's sense of responsibility to college admission 

officers. How can you help your students choose the most rewarding summer activities? 

First, encourage students to talk to adults in their lives who can help them find activities that match their interests. 

Next, share the following ideas and suggestions with your students as they begin the search for that perfect summer job or 

internship. 

1. Follow a passion 

Ask your students, "If you could do anything this summer, what would it be?" For example, a student who enjoys the outdoors 

and hiking could look into working at a summer camp or national park. 
2. Get a taste of a future career 

Advise students to experience the careers they hope to pursue. They can start by calling businesses and organizations related 

to their chosen field about summer jobs or internships. Professionals in any career often go out of their way to help a motivated 

student, so even if they're not hiring they may have suggestions. 
3. Create an internship 

During a job search, students may come across a potential employer — someone who inspires them or to whom they'd love to 

apprentice — who just can't afford to hire them. One option is to offer to work for free. The job skills gained may be worth their 

weight in gold. 
4. Create a business 

Motivated and mature students may find it rewarding to start their own small businesses. A bilingual student can advertise 

services as a language tutor, and a student with a green thumb can become an independent landscaper. Tell students to 

start lining up a few clients before the summer — and warn them that being your own boss can be hard work. 
5. Think outside the box 

Doing something constructive with summer vacation doesn't necessarily mean having a traditional job. Students who are really 

into performing or sports may want to devote their full-time energy to formally developing these skills. Encourage these 

students to look into special programs or summer learning programs. 
6. Volunteer 

Spending a summer pitching in at a local charity is a great way for students to learn about life and themselves. It can help 

them develop leadership skills that will last a lifetime. Students can volunteer and discover how to help others — while helping 

themselves. 
7. Read! Read! Read! 

Whatever students decide to do this summer — work, volunteer, intern or study — encourage them to read. Reading opens 

students' minds and introduces them to other worlds while sharpening important skills such as comprehension and vocabulary. 

Before school lets out, challenge them to generate a list of summer reading based on recommendations from you, teachers 

and parents. 

https://professionals.collegeboard.org/guidance/prepare/summer 

https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/get-started/outside-the-classroom/how-to-find-an-internship-youll-value
https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/get-started/inside-the-classroom/summer-learning-programs-what-why-and-how
https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/get-started/outside-the-classroom/volunteering-how-helping-others-helps-you
https://professionals.collegeboard.org/guidance/prepare/summer
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ASSOCIATED STUDENT BODY 
JASPAL GADDY: JUNIOR HIGH  ASB ADVISOR 

KENT SMITH: HIGH SCHOOL ASB ADVISOR 

Junior High and High School ASB have had a great year planning and implementing wonderful events for our student body.  Our 
dances, socials, and spirit weeks were a big hit thanks to the enthusiasm of our wonderful students.  We can’t wait to see what 
the 2017-2018 school year holds!  

Mark your calendars for our back to school social and dance on Friday, August 18 in the Hoosier Gym.  6th grade will be 5:30-
7pm, 7th/8th grades form 7-8:30pm, and HS from 9-11pm.  We look forward to seeing everyone there!  Have a great summer 
Panthers!! 

2017-2018 HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT GOVERNMENT OFFICERS: 

Derek Y. ASB President     

Lauren A. ASB Vice President 

Ellie V.   ASB Treasurer 

Eila C.  ASB Secretary 

Jason B. Senior Class President 

Kathryn B. Junior Class President 

Michael O. Sophomore Class President 

Will T.  Freshman Class President  

COMMISSIONERS: 

AndiJoy M. Brooke N. Millierose O. Max H.  Kylie H. 

Natalie J. Hannah D. Madi F.  Grace G. Karlie M. 

Mirabel M. Sheetal B. Cole A.  Gideon N. Addison B. 

Taylor W. Lucy E.  Kennedy K. Madison K. Adam B. 
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BRAD FOWERS ~ DEPT CHAIR/BAND & CHOIR 

ROMNEY CLEMENTS ~ FALL MUSICAL DIRECTOR 

ELIZABETH JOHNSON ~ STRINGS & PERCUSSION, SPRING PLAY 

MARISSA KINNEAVY ~ DANCE 

LURA WILHELM ~  VISUAL ARTS 

The Friends of Whiskeytown presented the second annual 
Plein Air Competition the weekend of June 2-4. Over 25 
artists in all categories participated in this 3 day paint off, 
painting all aspects of Whiskeytown: water, animals, 
mountains, waterfalls and trees. Every artist created 
something beautiful from their own perspective and 
style.  Two art students from U-Prep participated in the 18 
and under category and were awarded for their work. 
Professional artists in our community awarded Hannah B. 
with a 2nd place award and $100 worth of art materials. 
Chet C. received a 3rd place award along with $25 worth 
of art materials. Aaron Brothers generously donated the 
art materials to this event. Congratulations Hannah and 
Chet!  
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www. uprepathletics.net 

ROCHELLE ANGLEY    JH ATHLETIC ADMINISTRATOR 

MONICA CABRAL     HS ATHLETIC ADMINISTRATOR 

CORY REAGAN         ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

SARAH KENDALL       ATHLETIC SECRETARY 
 The June newsletter brings closure to the U-Prep 

school year and the sports seasons as well.  U-Prep has 

made its mark yet again in athletic, making it a dominant 

force among junior high schools. 

 The mighty Panthers took home first place in 14 of 

the possible 16 categories during the  2016-2017 school 

year.  Many of these titles came in the 6th and 7th grade 

levels ensuring that there will be many successful teams for 

years to come. 

 It is never too early to start preparing for next year.  

Our Arena Day and Physical Night will be on August 9, 2017 

at U-Prep.  Also driver applications will be available online 

by the middle of June.  Paper applications will no longer be 

accepted. 

 On behalf of all the coaches at U-Prep we would 

like to say thank you for  a great year. Enjoy your summer 

break! 

Boys and Girls Track and Field 

Head Coach:  Michelle Johnson 

Asst. Coaches:  Jaspal Gaddy & Alan Lefler 

Junior high track continued its dominance this year  

winning five of six divisions at the track finals held at 

Shasta College.  The Panthers took home titles in all boys 

divisions 6-8th grade, and 7th and 8th grade girls.  Our 

6th grade girls took a respectable 2nd place. 

Great job, Panthers!! 

“A” Boys and Girls 

Baseball and Softball 

Coach Kip Kinneavy and Nicole Ampi 

 Our A softball and baseball teams had a 

tremendous amount of success this year.  The 

baseball team finished a respectable 2nd place 

in league behind Sequoia, but knocked off the 

Spartans in a tense battle for first place in the  

Sequoia Tourney taking home a first place  

banner.  

 The A softball team swept the league  

opponents bringing home a first place league 

banner and finished 2nd in the Sequoia after a 

hard fought lose in the tournament championship. 

 The future is clearly bright for U-Prep’s 

baseball and softball programs! 

 

“B” Baseball   “B” Softball 

Coach Mike Dean  Steven Schuster 

Our “B” teams took on the very tough North Central Athletic 

League this year with a tremendous amount of success.  The 

baseball team finished 7-1 on the season and took home a 

league championship. 

Softball also finished 7-1 ensuring a league championship.  Both 

programs showed the resiliency needed to compete at this level 

and navigate through the many rain outs we had this year. 

Congratulations, baseball and softball players! 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

Arena Day/Sports Physical Night is August 9, 2017 
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U-PREP HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETICS 
ROCHELLE ANGLEY - JUNIOR HIGH ATHLETIC ADMINISTRATOR 

MONICA CABRAL -  HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETIC ADMINISTRATOR 

CORY REAGAN -       ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

SARAH KENDALL -      ATHLETIC SECRETARY 

 U-Prep was well-represented in the new league during 

the  2016-2017 school year.  We brought home numerous 

Northern Athletic League titles, and had a number of all-

league and all-section recipients.  A few of our athletes have 

signed letters of intent to colleges to continue their  

athletic endeavors.  The most recent signings are Kyle C. who 

is attending Chico State next year and will be competing in 

track & field.  Eilis W. will play tennis for Holy Names University in 

Oakland.  Congratulations to our athletes moving on to  

college athletics! 

 If you are interested in being a parent driver,  

applications will be available online near the end the June for 

next year. Arena Day/Physical Night is slated for Aug. 9, 2017.  

 Don’t forget to check in the ASB office or the website 

for all our summer camps.  Have a great summer, Panthers!  

  

 

 

Baseball    

JV Coach: Brad Baker  Varsity Coach: Cory Reagan 

 U-Prep’s baseball season ended on a positive note 

when the Varsity team knocked off the always tough Colusa 

Redhawks in round one of the NSCIF playoffs.  A victory that 

resonated throughout the baseball community proving the 

baseball program is a force to be reckoned with. 

 All League selections for this year are senior Tyler F. 

and junior Kyle S.  Trey F, winning pitcher in the playoff victory, 

took home honorable mention. 

Softball 

JV Coach: Matt Williams                

Varsity Coach: Bobby Shufelberger 

The Lady Panthers had an impressive first year in the NAL.  Both 

programs showed promise for the future with the varsity  

program competing with the toughest of NAL opponents and 

the JV program winning many of the league match ups.  This 

bodes well for the future ensuring that the Lady Panthers  

Softball Team will be able to compete for a league title in the 

coming years. 

Track and Field  Head Coach—Kristen Reagan 

Asst. Coaches—Aaron Casas, Kyle Gagnon  

Kyle Anderson 

The U-Prep Track and Field team once again dominated at 

the NSCIF Section Finals bringing home six medals and a 

new school record.  Miles M. finished 5th in the 110 and 300 

hurdles.  Jordan R. placed 4th in the 100 meters and  

Nathan L. came in 5th in the 1600 meters.  Angelique P. 

finished 5th in the Triple Jump and Kyle C. placed 2nd in 

the High Jump. 

The Panthers have a new school record in the 4x400  

meter relay.  Runners Forrest M., Cooper O., Nathan L., and 

Michael C. finished in 6th place overall but ran a 3:31 to 

shatter the old school record.  As usual, another  

outstanding year for the Panther Track and Field team. 

Boys Golf Head Coach: Joe Maikranz 

The boys’ golf team finished out the regular season  

undefeated, bringing home an NAL title as well as the 

league MVP.  Mark S. anchored a strong team and led his 

fellow golfers to a division II section title. 

James A. moved on to compete in the Nor Cal Playoffs as 

well. 

 

 

Boys Tennis 

Coach—Andy Pire 

The boys’ tennis team finished the season a perfect 8-0 in 

league to take home the NAL league title.  The future is 

bright for the Panthers as well with many underclassmen 

returning next year. 

All League selections were Dart M. and Edward K. 
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SUPPORT U-PREP  

 

 

 

PARENT VOLUNTEER POLICY 

Dear Parents, 

For clarification purposes, school districts, schools, including charters, are not allowed to require “volunteer hours” or 

payment of a fee in lieu of performing volunteer hours as a condition of admission, enrollment, continued enrollment, 

sibling preference, attendance, participation in educational activities or receipt of credit or privileges related to 

educational activities (EC Section 49011c).  However, U-Prep still requests – not requires - that parents perform 10 

hours per school year as a means to strengthen school-community relations and assist in the development of school 

programs and services.  Thank you for your continued support! 

  AUGUST 16 

    2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR BEGINS! 
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Academic Year Calendar Template
www.vertex42.com/calendars

Year 7 8 9

2017 10 11 12

Month 1 2 3

7 4 5 6

Start Day 7 8

1 1: Sunday, 2: Monday

12 12

Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa

1 December 20 1 2 3 4 5

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 March 23 6 7 8 9 10 11 12

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 May 31 13 14 15 16 17 18 19

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 20 21 22 23 24 25 26

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 27 28 29 30 31

30 31

20 22 16 14 72

Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa

1 2 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 1 2 3 4 1 2

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 3 4 5 6 7 8 9

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 10 11 12 13 14 15 16

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 22 23 24 25 26 27 28 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 17 18 19 20 21 22 23

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 29 30 31 26 27 28 29 30 24 25 26 27 28 29 30

31

16 18 21 14 69

Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa

1 2 3 4 5 6 1 2 3 1 2 3 1 2 3 4 5 6 7

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 8 9 10 11 12 13 14

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 15 16 17 18 19 20 21

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 22 23 24 25 26 27 28

28 29 30 31 25 26 27 28 25 26 27 28 29 30 31 29 30

22 0 22

Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa 175

1 2 3 4 5 1 2

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 3 4 5 6 7 8 9

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 10 11 12 13 14 15 16

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 17 18 19 20 21 22 23

27 28 29 30 31 24 25 26 27 28 29 30

HOLIDAYS/RECESSES CERTIFICATED DATES

School Starts:  August 16

School Ends:   May 31 Graduation:   June 1

 

Staff Work Days 

Staff Development Days 

Snow Day Makeup: April 10

Easter - April 1     (If snow day makeup is used, then April 10

      work day will be moved to June 4)

University Preparatory School

April 9Memorial Day . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . May 28

Labor Day  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Sep 4

Veteran's Day Holiday. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Nov 10

(by law must be Nov 11 if a weekday)

Thanksgiving Break . . . . . . . . . . . Nov 20-24

Winter Break  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Dec 21-Jan 8

Jan 15

Jan 8Spring Break . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Mar 30-Apr 10

April 10

Feb 12

Aug 14

Aug 15

2nd Semster Ends: (40)

May 2018 June 2018

Martin Luther King Day  . . . . . . . .

January 2018 February 2018 March 2018

August 2017

September 2017

3rd Quarter Ends: (51)

1st Quarter Ends: October 13 (42)

Lincoln Day observed . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Washington Day observed. . . . . . . . . . . . . .Feb 19

2017-2018 School Calendar

October 2017 November 2017

July 2017

1st Semester Ends: (42)

Shaded = Student Attendance Days (175)

April 2018

December 2017

June1

Final Exams

Minimum Day

Academic Conferences




